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Harmony Day 2025

Everyone Belongs
Clayton North Primary School will celebrate Harmony Day during the last week of term. We are looking forward to celebrating the wonderful diversity of our school community. 
This year’s theme is Everyone Belongs. In addition to inviting students to share how they express their culture artistically, we are calling on all family members to participate in performances at our Harmony Day Assembly. If you or anyone in your extended family play an instrument, sing, dance or perform culturally in any way, we would love to have you share that with us.
If you are interested, please let me know. You can contact me via seesaw or email at Jennifer.greenway@education.vic.gov.au.
We hope to celebrate a wide range of our cultures, so please consider performing for us.
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